
To: 
Office of Planning and Research 
For U.S. Mail: 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 

From: 
Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Northern Region 
619 Second Street 
Eureka, California 95501 

Street Address: 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Project Title: Dill Riparian Habitat Restoration Project (Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement No. 1600-2020-
0356-R1) 

Project Location (include county): The project to be completed is located within the Russian River watershed, 
approximately 0.5 mile west of the City of Ukiah, County of Mendocino, State of California. The project is located in 
Section 30, T15N, R12W, Mt. Diablo Base and Meridian; in the Ukiah U.S. Geological Survey 7.5-minute 
quadrangle. 

Project Description: The California Department of Fish and Wildlife has executed Lake and Streambed Alteration 
Agreement number 1600-2020-0356-R1, pursuant to Section 1602 of the Fish and Game Code to Christine and 
Dennis Dill. 

The project is limited to one (1) encroachment. Encroachment 1 is for stream bank stabilization and riparian 
habitat restoration using bioengineered revegetation techniques. Work will also include pulling back over-
steepened banks as necessary, and installation of coir lifts and willow walls to reduce erosion. Work will include 
skimming of gravel and cobble located within the stream for use only at the project site. Work shall not be 
conducted when water is present except as described in the Agreement. 

Public Agency Approving Project: CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE  

Person or Public Agency Carrying Out Project: Christine and Dennis Dill 

Exempt Status: 
❑ Statutory Exemption. State code number 

[E] Categorical Exemption. Type — Class 1, 2, and 4; California Code of Regulations, title 14, section 

15301, 15302, and 15304 

Reasons why project is exempt: The project includes stream bank stabilization using riparian revegetation. 
Implemented as permitted, there would be no significant adverse impact on endangered, rare or threatened species 
or their habitat pursuant to section 15065. There are no known hazardous materials at or around the project site 
that may be disturbed or removed. The project will not result in impacts that are significant when viewed in 
connection with the effects of past projects, the effects of other current projects, and the effects of probable future 
projects. 

CDFW Contact Person: Angela Liebenberg, Senior Environmental Scientist Specialist, (707) 964-4830 

Signature:  

Scott Bauer, Senio 	ronmental Scientist Supervisor 
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